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Dear Student! 
 

A. PCR-test for 1st and 2nd year (General Medicine) students 
 
We hereby inform you that the Faculty provides opportunity for taking the PCR-test for those students as well 
who are not obliged to take it in order to start the academic year or a practice (based on any law or university 
regulations), but just want to make sure of their own state of health.  
 

Applying for the PCR test 

For students of the English and German program (or Hungarian students with dual 
citizenship): bit.ly/UPMSscreening 

Final schedule can be checked here: bit.ly/UPMSschedule 
ATTENTION! Those students who are in quarantine or show symptoms at the 

beginning of the semester can only show up for the test at the Centre for 
Occupational Medicine and Work Hygiene only when their quarantine or symptoms 

are. 
 

Result of the PCR test In case of positive result the University will get in touch with the student. 

Mask-wearing Wearing a mask is obligatory during the test. 

 
Taking the PCR-test and showing the result is required only for attending the classes of subjects with patient 
contact or being held at clinics, it is not required for other classes! 

However, in case you experience symptoms, please do not attend your classes and call the PTE Hotline 
(+36305773764) immediately for information on what to do! 

 
B. Health aptitude tests 

 

As we informed you previously, due to epidemiological circumstances the Centre for Occupational Medicine and 
Work Hygiene suspended the health aptitude tests with immediate effect and the already booked appointments 
are deleted until further notification. The health aptitude tests will be carried out later depending on the 
epidemiological situation. The missing health aptitude test results will temporarily not cause problems in the 
students’ study progress taking into consideration the current circumstances.  
 
Regarding the time of the PCR-test please turn to the Student Council (HÖK), with other academic questions please 
turn to your administrative officer at the Registrar’s Office. 
 

Best regards, 
 
Bernadett Potos 
registrar 
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